
 

Receive $25 OFF your child’s trip! 

Attend this fun, 30-minute informational meeting and sign up within 

48 hours of it to receive a $25 discount on the cost of your trip. 

 

YOU’RE INVITED… 

about Leota Middle School’s 

Washington, D.C. &  
Williamsburg Trip 

Monday, October 16th  
6:00 p.m. at Woodinville Library 

17105 Avondale Road NE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please attend this brief, informational meeting for 
parents and students! 

Our Trip Dates are April 8 – 12, 2018 
To sign up for the trip, visit worldstrides.com/signup  

and use Trip ID #151200. 
 

For more information contact:  
Nicole Van Avery at lookingforwardtodc@hotmail.com  

Nicole Van Avery will act as trip leader but does not represent the school or district in this role. 
This is a non-school-sponsored activity. 

Disclaimer:  These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools.  The 
district assumes no responsibility for the conduct during or safety of the activities.  Northshore School District shall be 
held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the 

distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or awards. 
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